
 

 
 
FIRST RESPONSE BROADCASTER STATION MANAGER APPROVAL 
 
 
First Response Broadcaster Identification Cards are not intended for use by news personnel.  The First 
Response Broadcaster program will help key engineering personnel to pass through police lines to 
access broadcast transmitters that keep stations “on the air” in order to continue to broadcast 
emergency information to the public. 
 
If a person who is issued a First Response Broadcaster Identification Card leaves employment of your 
station, then the Station Manager is to collect the ID card and ensure its return to the IBA. 
 
The First Response Broadcasters cards do have an annual expiration date and will be issued each year 
by the IBA upon Station Manager approval. 
 
Your signature below acknowledges the purpose of the program and indicates your assurance that the 
identity cards will be properly issued and collected in case of an employment change.   
 
Send completed forms to IBA Membership Director Sam Klemet:  sam@indianabroadcasters.org 
 
 
Station Call Letters:  _____________ 
 

City: _____________ 
 

Counties where access is needed:  _____________________________________________________ 
 
First Response Broadcaster Identification Card needed for: 

 
________________________________  _________________________________ 
Name of employee (please print legibly)  Employee’s Title 
 

Station Manager Details 
 
Signature  Email:    

 
Name  Title:    

 
Address  City:  State:  ZIP:    

 


